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I am writing to ask you to please vote to oppose SB 210 which "Makes in-person 

voting on the date of an election the standard method for conducting an election.". As 

a long time resident of Oregon, I support ballot by mail as a valued asset of living in 

this state. Please do not succumb to the bully politicians in office who look to take 

away our rights as citizens of the United States. "Make America Great" is heading us 

in the same direction as Nazi Germany. America is ALREADY GREAT and does not 

need to revert to a dictatorship.  


